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Vcive Ccmceny
701 FIRS? STREET
P.O. BOX 3428
WILLIAMSPORT, PA 17701

(717) 323-6121
TE.EX: 84-1438

April 22, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Pla:a Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76012

Attention: Uldis Potapovis, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Reference: Docket Number 99900053/80-01

Gentlemen:

The referenced document does not contain any information that we believe to
be proprietary, but we do believe the unresolved item, paragraph 0.3.C, to be
incorrectly stated. Our policy is not to " disregard without further examination"
any defects found. Our policy is to reexamine the suspect area by the required
inspection method and to accept or reject based on those results.

Please revise and reissue the report with the clarification described above.
If you have any questions concerning this letter or Anchor / Darling Valve's policy,
please contact the writer.

Very truly yours,

ANCHOR /DAPLING VALVE CO.
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G. W. Knieser
Q. A. Manager
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